
 
Wednesday 26th May 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Year 11 Leavers Celebration – Wednesday 14th July 2021 
 
Due to the current Covid-19 pandemic we have had to make the unfortunate decision to cancel a 
Leavers Prom this year. However, we hope to be able to hold this event in 2022 and your child will be 
invited to attend.  

 

We would like to invite parents and carers to a celebration event on Wednesday 14th July at 2:30pm 
for our Y11 students who are leaving at the end of this year where they will be presented with their 
achievement record for their time at Riverside Bridge School. Mrs Cerri and I will say a few words to 
wish our students every success as they move onto their next chapters.  

 

There will also be a selection of refreshments available prepared by the Y11’s themselves. If you are 
attending you are welcome to take your child home once the presentation has finished.  
 

Due to restrictions and the need to ensure safety for our staff, pupils and their families we will only 
be able to extend this invitation to 2 family members. At the time of writing this letter you may be 
required to wear a facemask in the school building; this will be reviewed before the event.  

 

We look forward to seeing you on the 14th July to celebrate your child’s fantastic journey with us.  

 
Kind regards,  

 

 

Mrs Clark 
Assistant Headteacher 
Leaf and Accreditation Pathways 

 

Please complete the reply slip below for your attendance and return via your child’s communication 
book.  

Riverside Bridge Leavers Celebration – Wednesday 14th July, 2:30pm 

Pupil Name:        

 

□   I would like to attend the Y11 Leavers Celebration on Wednesday 14th July and require 
_________ seats (1 or 2). 

 

□  I will not be attending the Y11 Leavers Celebration on Wednesday 14th July.  

 

Signed _______________________________   Date:__________________ 


